
 

 
 
 
Sent: Monday, 3 November 2008 8:48 PM 
 
Subject: Cityrail fare increase 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to point out my disappointment at city rail wanting to increase fares yet 
again. They have recently dumped projects due to funding, more like poor project 
management and budgeting. Trains dont have air conditioning, with australian summers 
up in 38 degree heat and most people spending about 1hr travelling on these saunas. 
They dont have windows that ventilate the trains well enough to get by without air 
conditioning, all the trains need to be upgraded. 
 
There a thousands of people that are delayed daily due to city rail trains running behind 
time or being cancelled. Before they charge us more to use this redundant transportation 
system. They should prove to us that this system is worth paying more for. 
 
 
 

 


